WHS8 – Fact sheet comments from Norway
Figur 1 appears to be based on data reported originally to the 5th North Sea Conference (c.f. “Progress report to the Fifth North Sea Conference” http://odin.dep.no/md/nsc/report/index-b-n-a.html ), not to OSPAR. The source note should be changed accordingly. North Sea Conference countries are signatory states to the OSPAR convention. However, not all OSPAR countries are North Sea states. Information on this can be found at http://odin.dep.no/md/nsc/.

